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March 22, 2022

Ossipee Board of Selectmen
PO Box 67

55 Main Street

Center Ossipee, NH 03814

Dear Board of Selectmen,

The Ossipee Conservation Commission voted at their meeting on Tuesday, March 22, 2022,
stating they have no objections to the gas station proposed at the former Boyle’s Market in
Effingham, provided the applicant meets all federal, state and local safety standards.

Sincerely,

Knuweo N

Laura Nash
Town of Ossipee
Boards and Commission Secretary



